
 

        

Newsletter 
Dear CBA Families, 
 
Fall is in full swing and our students are enjoying the extra outdoor time, nature walks and seasonal  
curriculum activities. We are planning a few fun fall themed activities for our students this month and are 
excited to share photos with you all through Links 2 Home. As always, please reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns. 
  
Sincerely, 

Tia and Alyssa 

 

Our classrooms will be celebrating Thanksgiving by doing crafts and enjoying sharing what they are 

Thankful for with their classmates on November 19 as well as the week of Thanksgiving. We know that 

families and staff typically look forward to class parties and lunches because they allow us to be together 

as a school community and give parents an opportunity to get to know their child’s classmates and  

parents. We are still not allowed to invite parents into our classrooms for celebrations and will be sharing 

extra photos with you all on Links 2 Home. Thank you for your positivity and flexibility!    

 

Later this month we will have our annual Thanksgiving Food Drive for families in need. We will have  

boxes available at drop off and pick up for donations of canned/ boxed non-perishable food items to be  

donated to a local ACTS food pantry. We look forward to being able to spread the Thanksgiving spirit and 

helping those who need it most. 

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Sincerely,  

Your Admin Team 
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